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The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


January 29, 2007
Ms. Claudia Fernandez-Ortiz
7725 Greenridge Lp SW
Olympia, WA  98512

Dear Claudia:
Thank you for your application to the Master in Teaching (MIT) Program at The Evergreen State College. The Admissions Committee is very interested in your application. However, after careful consideration of you application materials, the committee has delayed making a decision until they receive additional information given your application essays were incomplete.  Please have the following sent to the Office of Admissions at The Evergreen State College:

•  A rewritten personal statement and a rewritten diversity essay that address both parts A and B for each. See the MIT catalog, page 12, application checklist or http://www.evergreen.edu/mit/application/applicationinstructions.htm. 
Evergreen seeks the most highly qualified individuals for admission to the program, using qualitative and quantitative criteria.  Your file will be re-reviewed upon receipt of the above.

If you have a question about these conditions, please contact Maggie Foran, the MIT Certification and Advising Officer, at foranm@evergreen.edu or (360) 867-6559.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton, Director

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College 

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6707   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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